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Reference:   FOI.2358.20 

Subject:    Copy of an invoice received by the Health Board 

Date of Request: 21 January 2020 
 

Requested: 
 
On 8 February 2019 a letter was sent by Louise O’Connor, Assistant Director, Legal and Patient 
Experience at Hywel Dda Health Board, to Professor Brian Gazzard, commissioning his services 
in relation to a complaint concerning patient Vanessa June Mellor (30.3.1951). 
 

The letter asked him to submit his invoice for this work when submitting his report. 
 
I would like sight of the invoice, to ascertain how much was paid for this commission, and on what 
date the invoice was paid. 
 

Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) has provided a copy of Professor Gazzard’s invoice as 
Attachment 1. The UHB can confirm that the invoice was paid on 15 May 2019. 
 

 


